Sun Lane, Gravesend, Kent DA12 5HN admin@whitehillprimary.kent.sch.uk http://whitehillprimary.kent.sch.uk

Telephone: (01474) 352973

Administration Fax: (01474) 329007



8th February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day - Dressing Up

As you may know, **World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March 2017**. Nurseries, schools and libraries across the UK celebrate World Book Day with a huge range of events and activities.

At Whitehill, we will be celebrating by **inviting children to dress up as their favourite book character**! They will be able stay in their costumes all day, so please bear this in mind when deciding on a costume. We will be discussing which books children have come dressed as, so please make sure they come ready to talk about their book characters!

There will be further details about our World Book Day event at the start of next term. For more information about World Book Day, including videos and competition opportunities, please visit www.worldbookday.com.

We look forward to seeing an array of familiar characters descending upon our school on Thursday 2nd March.

Happy reading!

Miss Higham and Mrs Savage



Headteacher: M D Moaby BEd(Hons)